Northumberland, Chapter Chair George Gordon
An inspection of the trail in Northumberland Chapter was carried out in the summer of 2022. However, this was done by car to access locations with limited walking of the trail. The Ganaraska Forest portion of the trail was closed by Ganaraska Conservation for much of the summer hiking season due to a May storm that brought down many trees. Hikers of the western portion of the trail have reported issues that have been taken care of. An outstanding issue is repair and update of signage across the Northumberland Chapter of the trail. Additional volunteers for work parties are required if this task is to be completed in 2023.
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